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Comments: Agree with previous input that repair and maintenance of already existing infrastructure--particularly

trail hazards on the Perseverance and Minerva and including some areas on the Connell and possibly safety

netting on the Ward Lake bridge--need to be addressed before new projects are initiated. Please:

Maintenance/repair before innovation!! Government/politicians tend to want to implement grand new ideas while

ignoring what is already in place, leaving it in disrepair. Please fix what we have first, keeping in mind that our

trail system greatly benefits all components of the user--including physical health. Also agree that a

Perseverance cabin is not a good idea due to concerns over accessibility, vandalism, and disruption of the

solitude enjoyed by the many hikers who trek 3 miles to enjoy the serene, peaceful beauty, especially on the

Minerva side. Thank you very much for helping us all enjoy these lands!


